
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

6:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.   

         Knight’s Next Meeting—February 20—6:00 PM 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
February 17—Larry Potter 

February 20—Sam Raabe 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in February! John Ackerman, Mark 
Arcidiacono, Charles Caughlin, Robert 
Chouinard, Robert Colton, Ray Cox, 
Don Fischer, Paul Haytas, Roy 

Hutchings, Ed Jaca, Art Kreger, Duncan Mackenzie, 
Francis Mohr, Niels Rasmussen, Don Tholen 

 
 
 
 
 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the office.  Thank you! 

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

Feb 2-Jill Myatt & Virginia Babski 
Feb 9-Knight’s Breakfast 

 

Church Greeters Schedule  
 

Feb 2-Ryan & Emoke Marvin 
Feb 9 Geno & Laura Bates 

Pilgrims of Hope Jubilee 2025  
The Four Figures:  The four stylized figures, 

represent all of humanity, coming from the four 
corners of the earth. They embrace each other 
to indicate the solidarity and fraternity that 
should unite all peoples. The figure at the front 
is holding onto the cross, a sign of not only faith 
but also of hope, which can never be 

abandoned, because we are always in need of hope, especially in our 
moments of greatest need. 
The Rough Waves and Anchor:  It is helpful to observe the rough 

waves underneath; this indicates that life’s pilgrimage does not always 
move in calm waters.  Life’s circumstances and the events of the world 
often demand a greater call to hope and because we see that the lower 
part of the cross has been turned into an anchor which stands out in the 
wave.  As is well known, the anchor has often been used as a metaphor of 
hope. In maritime jargon the ‘anchor of hope’ refers to the reserve anchor 
used by vessels involved in  emergency maneuvers to stabilize the ship 
during storms. It is worth noting that the image illustrates the pilgrim’s 
journey not as an individual undertaking but, rather, as something 
communal, marked by and increasing dynamism leading one ever closer to 
the cross. 

The Cross:  The cross in the logo is also dynamic.  It bends down towards 

humanity, not leaving human beings alone, but stretching out to them to 
offer the certainty of its presence and the security of hope.  Finally, the 
motto of the 2025 Jubilee Year: Pilgrims in Hope. 

DAUGHTERS OF ST. FRANCIS DE SALES 

The Catholic women meet the 4th Thursday of the 
month at 6:00pm in the parish hall.  All women young 

or old are welcome. 
NEXT MEETING IS  FEBRUARY  27 AT 6:00PM  

ALL WOMEN OF THE PARISH ARE INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND. 

For more information contact Mary Norton 541-416-1905 

If you haven’t taken a picture for the 
directory Caleb Colton will be taking 
pictures for the directory on Feb 2, 
following the 9:30am Mass.   

Knight’s Breakfast February 9th following 

the 9:30Mass. 

Pancakes, sausage patty, fruit, OJ, coffee 
and tea.  Proceeds will go to the Wildfire  
Disaster Fund established by the Knights of 

Columbus State Charities.  The state charities fund is a 
501c-3 so your donation is tax deductible. Please make 
checks payable to the Knights of Columbus. 

National Marriage Week is February 7-14. Check out the Diocesan home page (DioceseOfBaker.org) for 
access to: National Marriage Week Resources including an At-Home Couples’ Retreat in English and 
Spanish, Reflections for Meditation on Marriage, in English and Spanish. Additionally, National Marriage 
Week will host a livestream every night on the "8 Essentials of Lasting Love." All live streams will be at 
5pm PT. Also, the Knights of Columbus have created an inspiring, free series of five 14 minute videos 
called the "Mission of the Family". 

The weekend of February 8th and 9th, Fr. John 
Jamnicky, a Cross Catholic Outreach volunteer will be 
celebrating Mass for our Parish and Missions.  Fr. 
Jamnicky is a retired priest of the Archdiocese of 
Chicago, ordained in 1972 and was a pastor at St. 
Martin Church and School in the Englewood 
community on Chicago’s south side and St. Raphael the 

Archangel in Old Mill Creek, IL. For 18 years he served as the senior 
Catholic airport chaplain in the U.S. and administrator and Catholic 
chaplain of the O’Hare Airport Chapel at Chicago’s O’Hare International 
Airport. 

Fr. Jamnicky assumed the position of National Coordinator for Human 
Mobility Apostolates and the National Director of the Apostleship of the 
Seas at the USCCB in Washington, D.C., which encompassed the care of 
U.S. airport chaplains, and all ministries relating to land transportation. In 
2006, he returned to Chicago to found St. Raphael the Archangel in Old 
Mill Creek, IL.   Please welcome Fr. John to our wonderful parish.  


